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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Board May Be Together 

 
Wednesday, September 6, 2017 

At 9:00a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

TWO OR MORE MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD 
MIGHT BE IN ATTENDANCE TOGETHER AT THE 

 

WTA Town & Village Workshop 

At Lakewoods Resort 

In Cable, WI 

 

In addition to Board Chairperson, Chris Webb, the Board Supervisors 
Tom Emerson and Zach Desrosiers may attend this workshop for the 
purpose of training only; no town business will be conducted or will 

occur at this training. 
 
 

Submitted by 

Judy Bourassa 

Barnes Town Clerk-Treasurer 


